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Parkdale Parent Group Meeting 

December 1, 2014 

In attendance: 

 Christina Barahona 

 Heather Smith 

 Randi Mellen 

 Richard Hill 

 Christina Jean Pierre 

 Sharon Labbe 

 Abbie Boyko 

 Jenn Jones 

 

Fundraising – Abbie 

 Over 100 Pizza Kit Orders means we get free delivery. 

 Under 100 items we have to  pay for delivery 

 Sales are not going so well right now and perhaps it is so close to Christmas.  

 Abbie excused herself from the meeting to count orders that came in on Friday and this morning 

and informed the group that we now have enough orders to have free delivery! 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

 Grand Total –$ 1276.02  

 Friday’s Bake Sale made approximately $231.00 which is the highest profit to date. Money was 

raised to purchase a new CD player for the Choir. 

Chair’s Report 

 Cindy is asking the Parent group for $282.50 to cover the cost of the bus for a Choir Trip. 

 The Choir is planning to perform at the Jurvinksi Cancer Center and at an old age home this 

month. 

 The Parent Group voted and approved the funds. 

 

Principal’s report 

 Rox Park School Closure  information was shared by Mrs. Constable 

 Parkdale will receive 22 students from Rox Park. This should not have a great impact on the 

school.  

 Christina asked about students attending Ballard for next year and Mrs. Constable explained 

that there would be no changes (at this time) for students attending Ballard next year.  
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Healthy Snack Update 

 Sandra Lindsay is still doing all the ministry paperwork.  

 The Bruce Trail Expedition has donated $5000.00 to our Healthy Snack Program.  

 

Parent Involvement Committee Update – Christina Jean Pierre 

 Board is looking for feedback on bad weather and cancellation policy. The policy is available on 

the board’s website. 

 Video on navigating special education is available to view on line 

 Information on bullying and prevention week was also posted.  

 

Next Meeting: 

Monday January 12th at 9:00 a.m. 

 


